
 

STATEMENT:  

July 2025: Generator Property Management (GPM) is pleased to announce the 
commencement of PFAS remediation works at the former Munmorah Power Station site in 
partnership with SciDev Limited using their advanced FluorofIX™ treatment technology. 

“This marks a significant step forward in our long-term environmental management of the 
site,” said GPM CEO David Wood.  

“We’re proud to be applying cutting-edge, proven technology to address legacy PFAS 
contamination and continue our commitment to responsible site remediation,” added David. 

FluorofIX™, developed by SciDev, is a best-practice solution specifically designed for the 
efficient removal and stabilisation of PFAS compounds. SciDev is a recognised leader in 
sustainable environmental solutions for water-intensive industries, and its expertise will be 
instrumental in delivering this important project. 

A nine-month construction implementation phase will commence shortly, with works being 
conducted in accordance with EPA guidelines and requirements. The Munmorah Community 
Consultation Group (CCG) has been briefed on these developments as part of GPM's 
ongoing commitment to transparent communication with stakeholders. 

GPM remains dedicated to responsible environmental management of the Munmorah Power 
Station site and will provide further updates to the community and the CCG as works 
progress. 
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For more information about GPM's activities, please contact Brooke Simmons,                             
Pursuit Communications, 0407 780 710  


